Minutes from the Student Senate meeting 01/15/14.

Call to order at 4:00, with the pledge of allegiance, there was a quorum present.

Attendance: Andrew Potter, Annie Kling, Ron Kling, Joe Vernon, Eric Neal, Molly Grubb, Sarah
Peterson, Denise Brewer, Kim Watson, John Schmidt, Ashley Betzel, Wendy White, Brad Shields.

e Old Business:

e The old minutes were approved.

e We talked about getting the bi-laws read; Wendy mentioned she may be able to get her
hands on the new bi-laws, that haven’t been voted on yet, and we also talked about
some possible changes that we may want to make to the bi-laws.

e New Business:

e We talked about the need for 2 student Marshalls, and 6 student-ushers for graduation,
and possibilities on our plans for providing that.

e We talked about doing a voting drive, and holding a Ballot reading workshop, which
would be opened to the public.

e Annie asked if anyone had anything that she should bring up when she talks to the
Chancellor on Friday. Joe would like her to ask if there is anything he would like the
sustainability committee to do for Earth day.

e Club/Committee Reports:

e Sarah mentioned there will be no sledding, but on January 21 there will be a “League
of Legends” night, in the lounge/cafeteria area, starting at 5:30, food and drinks will be
provided.

e The sustainability committee collected 660lbs of paper on Friday; Joe is working on
getting more cardboard bins, and also seeing about the possibility of getting the
carpentry class to help build bins, if he were to supply the materials.

e Sarah mentioned that at the Valentine’s dance on February 11*" that the SEA can sell
crush pops.

e Molly mentioned that she got the password to the senate’s email.

Meeting adjourned at 4:27.






